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March 9, 2015 
 
Dear Rocky Mountain Section Member, 
 
 
We invite you to participate in your Local Section’s new Matching Gifts Program to raise funds for promoting 
and sponsoring science and engineering education in the Rocky Mountain region.   
 
Over the past decade, your officers and fellow members of the Section have donated significant time and 


